
Champion Chatter 
A special section for Champion Credit Union’s young savers 

2021—Another Great Year For CCU Young Savers! 
 

Happy New Year Young Savers!  2022 marks the beginning of another year for the Champion Credit Union Young Savers 
Club.  Lost cards or cards that are not stamped each month and surrendered with the last deposit in December, could 
result in the loss of your bonus deposit.  New cards will be mailed to existing club members.  If you are 17 or under and 
aren’t a member of the CCU Young Savers Club; you can still join but don’t wait!  Join the club in January so you can be 
eligible for your bonus deposit next December.  Just remember to have your card stamped each month when you make a 
deposit.  Watch future issues of the Champion Chatter for cool club activities and have a great year CCU Young Savers! 

Student Video Scholarship  
The Ohio Credit Union Foundation is offering Ohio undergraduate credit 
union members the opportunity to apply for one of three scholarships 
($5,000, $2,500 & $1,000) by creating an interactive 1 to 2½-minute video 
answering the following scholarship question: 
 

   How Can Credit Unions Attract Younger Members? 
 

Video entries can be edgy, funny, bold, simple, serious – or anything in    
between. Entries will be judged on the accuracy of information presented, 
effectiveness in addressing the scholarship question, and originality. 

The Video Scholarship begins on Tuesday, Feb. 1, 2022, and ends Friday, 
April 29, 2022. All video entries must be submitted via the Foundation’s 
website, www.OhioCreditUnionFoundation.org by Friday, April 29, 2022, 
at 11:59:59 p.m. EDT.  Video finalists selected by a judging panel, will    
appear on the website and the scholarship winner will be announce on May 
25, 2022. 

Eligibility 
Applicants must be a member of an Ohio-based credit union who is in good standing 
and currently attends, or has been accepted to attend an accredited college or university, 
in pursuit of an undergraduate degree may apply. Proof of acceptance/enrollment will 
need to be submitted upon request. 


